
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

CCR S.A. 
Corporate Taxpayer’s ID (CNPJ): 02.846.056/0001-97  

Company Registry (NIRE): 35.300.158.334 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 
 
CCR S.A. (“Company” or “CCR”) (B3: CCRO3; Bloomberg: CCRO3 BZ; Reuters: CCRO3.SA), 
communicates to its shareholders and to the market in general that the company will disclose 
information regarding the business activity of highways, urban mobility, and airports on a monthly 
basis, beginning in 2022, due to the gradual return to economic activities and the adoption of less 
restrictive official social isolation measures, when compared to those at the beginning of the 
pandemic. 
 
Accordingly, the CCR Group's data will be released on the 7th (seventh) business day of each month, 
starting in February 2022, reporting the previous month, and comparing 2021, 2020, and 2019. 
 
Consolidated traffic information for highways will continue to be disclosed using equivalent axes, 
urban mobility information regarding transported passengers, and airport information regarding the 
number of boarded passengers. 
 
 

São Paulo - SP, December 02, 2021. 
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